
Request for Council Action 

TO: Mayor and City Council 
THROUGH: Tim Murray, City Administrator 
FROM: Travis Block, Public Works Director  
MEETING DATE:  October 23, 2018 
SUBJECT:  Approve 2018 CIP Purchase- Portable Lift  

Background: 
The 2018 Budget and CIP have approved $40,000.00 for the 

purchase of a portable lift to be used by the Equipment Maintenance staff 
for repairs on heavy equipment.  The lift has four independent columns, is 
capable of lifting 37 tons and will provide maintenance features that the 
stationary lifts cannot.  For example, the ability to operate the lifts 
independently will assist in sweeper broom replacements as well as some 
heavy truck repairs. 

Staff recommends the purchase of the lift from Midwest Lift Works 
Jordan, MN under Minnesota State contract #126-295 for $36,381.50. 
There is no tax on the lift.  The Capital Replacement Fund (431) will provide 
funding.   

Recommendation: 
Approve 2018 CIP Purchase of Portable Lift from Midwest Lift Works 

Jordan, MN 

Attachments: 
• CIP Sheet
• Quote
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Description  
Portable Lift for the shop area. 

Justification  
Portable lift used to increase efficiency for repairs of equipment. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Project # STR-E-36 
Project Name   Portable Lift (NEW) 

 

Capital Asset # 

Unit # 

Department   Street 

Contact    Public Works 

Type    Equipment 

Useful Life    10 years 

Category    Equipment-Machinery/Vehicle 
 

Priority    1 High 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Expenditures 
Equipment 

2018 2019 2020 2021 2022 
40,000 

Total 
40,000 

 

Total 
 

40,000 40,000 
 

Funding Sources 
Capital Replacement Fund 

2018 2019 2020 2021 2022 
40,000 

Total 
40,000 

 

 
Budget Impact/Other 

 

Total 
 

40,000 40,000 
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